Glen Ellyn, Illinois 60137
Dear Mr, Wiedaman:

The fol information is provided in response to your letter of June 22,
1984, which listed the findings of your recen. safety inspection of NRC
license activities at the University of Minnesota,

License No, 22-00187-41
1. o satisfy the requirement for an annual inventory of radiolsotopes from
mhrdbtn&xnnlt holder, the University Radiation Protection
am s in of izing all radioisotope shipment
recuipts and user frn, s conputerized record will enable the
am to maintain information on the total nurber of radiolsotops

shipments recoived and the activity in of each radiolisotope
user. Individual radioisotope users will be required to submit an
inventory report to the Radiation Protection Program on an annual basis,

2.  Sinoe the safety inspection, the Radiatior Protection Program has required
the use of disposable gloves in the handling of radicactive material

3. The 30 alpha sources in on the UMD Campus will be leak-tested on
a three-month schedule beg immediately,

NIC Ldcense Mo, 22-00218-29

4. Al VI sources and calibration sources covered under

10 CHr 35,14 () (%) (v) and 16 CIRF 35, 14(1) (2) respectively, will be
trventoried on a quarterly schedule beginning immdiately. Porsonnol
responsible for this inventory in the Division of Nuclear Medicine and in
the Department of Therapeutic Radiology heve been informed of this

MK Licenes No, 22-00187-34
As required in condition 20 of NIC License No, 22-00187-54, a monthly
detammination will be made of Voter inary Radio Cobalt=60 Tole~

the
Unit timer acouracy, The (irst Wit during the month
of June following the NIC inspection,






